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Comments: It is with hope that I ask the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of

the Interior.

Hope that you will preserve this area for future generations. Too often mining projects negatively affect water

supplies and destroy the beauty of the land. With that, wildlife disappears. And the effect on people? This is

sacred land and should remain so. It is time to respect our Native Americans.

Hope.

Susan Mellon

 


